GLENN

ENGINEERING

March 6, 2019

Mr. Ryan Davis

Merrion Qil & Gas

610 Reilly Avenue

Farmington, New Mexico 87401

Subject: N.P.D.E.S. Permit — Merrion No. PAD 0200114 - Storm
Sewer System {MS4) Coordination

Dear Mr. Davis:

The purpose of this correspondence is to inform you that as Engineers for North Braddock Borough and
East Pittsburgh Borough, our office has reviewed your Storm Water Management Design for coordination
with North Braddock Borough's Storm Sewer System and East Pittsburgh Borough’s Storm Sewer
System. The Storm Sewer System at the point of coordination is a municipal separate storm system (M54}
and the Merrion Oil & Gas proposed design is in coordination with both municipalities' Storm Sewer
Systems and will not have a negative impact on the municipal system.

If you need any additional information please don't hesitate to contact me at 412-824-5672 ext. 107 or
via email at adamp@glennengr.com.

Very truiy yours,
GLENN ENGINEERIWﬁﬁS/S@EIﬁTES, LIMITED

Adam ). Prifice BS,
c: Douglas Marguriet — Borough Manager - North Braddock
c: Eileen Navish — Borough Secretary - East Pittsburgh
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